

September 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed is a poster that highlights the Prep's Open House this fall - Sunday, October 15th from 10 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. (with Mass available at 9am). If possible, we kindly request that you hang this poster on a student information bulletin board in your school. We ask families to pre-register for Open House on the Prep's website.

There is also a save-the-date for our <u>spring "Sneak Peek"</u> on **Thursday, March 21st at 6pm** for current 6th and 7th grade students.

If any <u>8th grade students</u> are interested in spending a day at the Prep this fall, we encourage them to sign up for a **HAWKLIFE Shadow Visit**. Students can register for a visit on our website or they can contact the Office of Admission at 215-978-1958 or via email at <u>admissions@sjprep.org</u>. Shadow visits for 7th garders are held in the spring.

Thank you so much for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Howie Brown '99

Director of Admission

Office of Admission: 215-978-1958

Admissions Information:

